
 

 

 

  Ref: CM NF/CG 

  January 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am planning a GCSE Art and Photography visit to Sheffield, we will be visiting The Millennium 

Gallery, The Graves Gallery and Western Park Museum on Friday 7th February 2020. This visit is part 

of the exam preparation; with the aim of gaining inspiration for ideas, there will be opportunities 

to make drawings and photographs of other locations, and to conduct in depth studies of other 

artists’ work.  

Students will be expected to make notes, sketches and take photos around the site as part of 

their contextual research and therefore will require pens, pencils, a rubber and pencil sharpener. 

A camera or mobile phone with photograph facilities, to record artworks around the sites would 

be an advantage.  

A packed lunch, warm outdoor clothing (including a waterproof coat) and suitable, strong 

footwear are necessary for this visit. Students who are entitled to free school meals will be 

provided with a packed lunch.  

We will be leaving the Academy by coach at 10:45am and returning to the Academy for 

approximately 4:30pm.  

This visit has been funded by the Academy and there will be no charge for this trip.  

Please ensure that the Academy has your child’s up to date contact, medical and dietary 

details.  

Please sign the visits page (page 17) in your son/daughter’s student journal and return the 

attached slip to give your consent for him/her to attend this trip. 
                          

A student’s attendance and behaviour will be taken into consideration before a place on this 

trip is offered; this includes leave of absence taken that has not been authorised by the 

Academy. If a student’s attendance deteriorates or their behaviour is unacceptable prior to the 

trip, then the Academy reserves the right to remove the student from the trip. Whilst on the trip 

students must adhere to the Academy’s Offsite Visits policy. 

 

If you require any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr N Freer 

Leader of Art 

Tel: 01623 742722       

Fax: 01623 742206  

enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org 

www.shirebrookacademy.org  

Common Lane 

Shirebrook 

Nottinghamshire 

NG20 8QF 

mailto:enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org
http://www.shirebrookacademy.org/


 

 

 

 

 

Please complete and return to STUDENT RECEPTION 

Sheffield GCSE Art & Photography Trip 

Friday 7th February 2020 

 

Student’s name………………………………………………………..   Form………………. 

I/we give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Sheffield Art & Photography trip 

  please tick the box if your child is entitled to a free school meal and requires one for this trip. 

 

Parent/Carer’s signature………………………………………………   Date……………… 

 

Print name ………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


